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Bulletin: 23/24-005 
 
Date: January 29, 2024 
 
To: Board of Directors, Staff, District Chairs and Minor Hockey Association Presidents 
 
From: Debbie Rambeau, Executive Director   
 
RE: Ontario Hockey Dressing Room Policy – Effective February 1, 2024 
 

 
 
 
The Ontario Hockey Dressing Room Policy goes into effect on Thursday, February 1, 2024. To support 
Minor Hockey Associations, their coaches and team officials and parents/guardians with the 
implementation, the following assets are being shared: 
 

1. Frequently Asked Questions document, including background information and rationale to the 
Ontario Hockey Dressing Room Policy. Link 

2. Recording from the Ontario Hockey Dressing Room Policy Education Session. Link 

3. The Ontario Hockey Dressing Room Policy. Link 

4. The Ontario Hockey Dressing Room Policy Implementation Guide. Link 

5. The Ontario Hockey Confidentiality Statement. Link 

For all other HEO policies, visit: HEO By-Laws and Policies 
 
Please forward to your Associations and direct any questions or concerns to 
info@hockeyeasternontario.ca. We will continue to accept new questions that pertain to the policy. 
Should the document be revised, it will be shared back out to all. 
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https://www.hockeyeasternontario.ca/media/mwpaijn1/dressing-room-policy-frequently-asked-questions.pdf
https://youtu.be/c4dUcs1cW0o
https://www.hockeyeasternontario.ca/media/4gxe4lfy/ontario-dressing-room-policy.pdf
https://www.hockeyeasternontario.ca/media/qdjcqz4h/ontario-dressing-room-implementation-guide.pdf
https://www.hockeyeasternontario.ca/media/qdjcqz4h/ontario-dressing-room-implementation-guide.pdf
https://www.hockeyeasternontario.ca/media/whmbybsw/ontario-confidentiality-statement.pdf
https://www.hockeyeasternontario.ca/governance/by-laws-policies/
mailto:info@hockeyeasternontario.ca
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